Sardis District Missionary Association Sunday School
and N.B.C Congress of North Mississippi
P. O. Box 398
Sardis, MS 38666

August 19, 2020

To: Pastor and Church Family

We would like to take this time and say “Thank You” for your past financial contributions during
our fifth Sundays to the Congress of Christian Education. We can never “Thank You” enough
for supporting the Sardis District Association. Once again, time has come whereas another fifth
Sunday is approaching, which is August 30, 2020, and we are again asking your representation
of $50.00 from your church to help us continue to take care of the business of the Sardis District
Association. We will be at the Sardis District building in Sardis, Mississippi on the fifth Sunday,
August 30™ from 2:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. for all who are willing to contribute and would like to
personally deliver your donation, or if you prefer, you can mail it to P. O. Box 398, Sardis,
Mississippi, 38666.

Also, enclosed are pamphlets providing information for what is called “A Rural Study” on
people in the Panola County area, which because of the pandemic will not be done until the fall
of 2021. They will be seeking volunteers to take the study in the near future. There will be other
information in regards to this study, simply refer to the number and website listed on the
pamphlets.

Upon receipt of this letter, please acknowledge by contacting Pastor Louis Wilson, Sr. at 662-
638-5729. We are looking forward to hearing from you and your church.

Finally my brethren, be strong in the Lord, and in the power of his might. Put on the whole
armor of God that ye may be able to stand against the wiles of the devil. Ephesians 6:11-12

Yours In Christ,

Pastor Louis Wilson, Sr.
Congress President

Sis. Effie Sledge
Congress Secretary
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